
500 Consumers Road Shari Lynn Spratt 
North York, Ontario Supervisor Regulatory Proceedings 
M2J 1P8 Telephone: (416) 495-5499 
PO Box 650 Fax: (416) 495-6072 
Scarborough ON M1 K 5E3 Email: EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

October 19, 2010 

VIA RESS, E-MAIL & COURIER 

Ms. Kristen Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
2ih Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re:	 Ontario Energy Board File No. EB-2010-0280 
Customer Service Amendments to the Gas Distribution Access Rule 

Further to Attachment A to the Ontario Energy Board's (the "Board") letter dated 
September 21, 2010, Enbridge Gas Distribution ("Enbridge") has reviewed the list of 
parties who have requested eligibility to claim their costs in this proceeding and 
Enbridge has no objection to these requests (i.e., BOMA, CME, FRPO, LIEN, LPMA, 
and VECC). 

Enbridge reserves the right to comment on any future requests for cost eligibility. 

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 

Yours truly, 

J~ 
Shari Lynn Spratt 
Supervisor Regulatory Proceedings 

cc:	 Mr. David Stevens, Aird & Berlis (via email) 
All EB-2010-0280 Interested parties (via email) 


